Lindenwood University

Digital Commons@Lindenwood University

The Spink Papers

The Sporting News Collection

6-4-1964

Lyndon Johnson letter to C.C. Johnson Spink regarding Physical Fitness Week. June 4, 1964

Lyndon Johnson

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/spink

Digitart of the History Commons

Commons

Network

Logo

THE WHITE HOUSE

June 4, 1964

Dear Mr. Spink:

Please extend my warmest congratulations to all of the people who contributed to the success of Physical Fitness Week in St. Louis.

This event was a splendid display of community cooperation, and I am sure it has created a better understanding of the important roles sports and recreation play in our daily lives.

Sincerely,

Mr. C. C. Johnson Spink Publisher The Sporting News 2018 Washington Avenue St. Louis, Missouri